
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Term 4  Week  6 – 19th November 2021 
      

Gawler Primary School  

Student Absence Hotline 

Phone 85222988 

SMS   0401 121 559 

email 
dl.0141.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Attendance rate for Term 4  

89.8% 
Same time last year:  

91.7% 
HB8 best attendance up to date 

 

IT’S NOT OK TO BE 

AWAY! 

Gawler Primary School is  

NUT FREE  

Important Dates 
 

 
Colour Fun 

Run 
Friday 26th 
November 

 
Last day of 
term Friday 

10th Dec 
Finish 2.05pm 

 

Our School Values 

Success 

Mutual Respect 

Active Participation 

Responsibility 

Teamwork  

Principal: Celeste Matthews 

 

Deputy Principal:  
                 Jennifer Pinnock 
 

School Road 

GAWLER SA 5118 
 
Telephone:  8522 2988  
Fax:              8523 0498  

Email : 

 

                   

             

 

 

  

 

 

End of Year Concert 

 
As mentioned in earlier correspondence 

this week, we have made the difficult 

decision to change the format of our 

concert again this year. Students will be 

filmed and it will be edited into a 

production for families to watch. Stay 

tuned for the link!  

 

Raffle 
 

We will still be holding our end of raffle. 

There are some fantastic prizes, please see 

below. Raffle books will be sent home on 

Friday 19th November and tickets are 

$1.00 each. Please return books and 

money to the front office NO LATER than 

Friday 3rd December.  

 

1st Prize:  1 night stay at the Novotel 

Barossa with breakfast for 2 

 

2nd Prize: $150 voucher for Big 4 Parks 

 

3rd Prize: Family Pass to Adelaide Zoo 

Other prizes include: Bunnings vouchers, 

Angle Vale Tavern Vouchers, car packs,  

gift packs & shopping vouchers. 
 

2022 Class Structures 

 
This week at staff meeting we discussed 

possible class structures for 2022. Thank 

you to all the parents/carers for returning 

2022 student information, this helps us 

when placing your child.  

As mentioned in previous newsletters, if 

you haven’t done so already, please 

inform the school if your child/ren will not 

be returning in 2022. Student enrolments 

determine how many classes and staffing 

for key areas of the curriculum. 

 

Site Improvement Planning 

Process 

 
It is hard to believe that we are almost at 

the end of the school year. As a staff we 

have been reviewing the goals we set on 

the Site Improvement Plan and setting 

new targets for 2022.  This was done in 

consultation with teaching staff and 

looking closely at our student data on our 

last Pupil Free Day.  

Hiragana Competition 

 
Congratulations to Sensi Amner  and the 

students who attended the 2021 Hiragana 

competition in the Barossa . Students who 

attended were Gemma Fenton, Saara 

Shearer, Neve Rel ihan, Mahya 

Rabieifaradonbeh and Cooper Richards.  

 

Kimono Designs Winners 

 
Congratulations to our winners of the 

Gawler Primary School Kimono Designs 

competition. 

1st Prize—Caitlin Treloar 

2nd Prize—Hayley Shearer 

3rd Prize—Kai Tuohy 

 



 

 

Sporting News 

 
Congratulations to all of our students that have been 

involved in both District Athletics and SAPSASA sports 

including soccer, football and cross country running 

throughout 2021. It is great to see a number of our 

students pursuing extra curricula sporting events and 

we would encourage them to continue to try out in the 

future. As a school we would also love to celebrate 

these achievements through our newsletter in the form 

of a photo or information so please let us know.  

 

Well done Emma McDermott for her selection in a 

SAPSASSA football team and then coming 2nd in the 

competition.  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Important Dates Term 4 

 

Colour Fun Run  - Friday 26th November Princes Park 

Oval  1.30pm. Parents can attend COVID permitting. 

 

Year 6/7 Graduation—Monday 6th December—

Gawler Jockey Club. 

 

Year 6/7  Celebration Day—Thursday 9th December  

 

Final day of the school year  Friday 10th December 

with early finish at 2.05pm 

 

School Card 2021 

 

SCHOOL CARD APPLICATIONS FOR 2021 CLOSE THIS 

FRIDAY 19TH NOVEMBER.  IF APPICATIONS ARE NOT 

LODGED YOU WILL BE INVOICED FOR YOUR CHILD’S 

SCHOOL FEES. 
 

2021 Materials & Services Charges 

 
We are pleased to advise parents/carers that the 

proposed 2022 Materials & Services Charges will be 

$253 per child.  
 

Christmas Events 

 



 

 

SWIMMING WEEK 2021 

This week our Reception to Year 5 students have had swimming lessons.   We have 

experienced mixed weather with rain one day and sunshine the next. All students have 

enjoyed the lessons. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday  

Week  1 

Mon 

11/10/2021 

STUDENTS RETURN 

TO SCHOOL 
    

Week  2 

Mon 

18/10/2021 

   
 

 

 

      

Week  3 

Mon 

25/10/2021 

   
 
   

Week  4 

Mon 

01/11/2021 

PUPIL FREE DAY  
 

 

 

 
 

Week 5  

Mon  

08/11/2021 

 

   

  

Week  6 

Mon 

15/11/2021 

   
 

 
 

Week  7 

Mon 

22/11/2021 

 POP UP CANTEEN   COLOUR FUN RUN 

Week 8 

Mon 

29/11/2021 

 
 
 

 

  

Week 9  

Mon 

06/12/2021 

   Year 6/7 Fun Day 
LAST DAY OF 

TERM - 2.05PM FINISH 

   

 

 

 

 

  

Swimming Week 
Swimming Week 

Year 6/7 Graduation 

Swimming Week Swimming Week Swimming Week 

Newsletter Online 

Newsletter Online 

Newsletter Online 

Newsletter Online 


